Jason Bowen

This appears to be another way for the state to make money without calling it a tax. The cost of this
program will be filtered down to the consumer once again, making Washington one of the most
expensive cost of living states. The reality of this program is that it will not have any effect on
global warming - this will happen no matter what we do. This will only make it more expensive to
live here n Washington State. Let's focus on things that would really matter - like painting all
rooftops and roadways white to control the temperature in a microclimate area.



